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EnBW ends rating by Fitch 

 

Karlsruhe. EnBW is today ending its rating by the agency Fitch, who has evaluated EnBW for 

the first time in May 2009. 

Since the added value of a third agency can currently only be proven to a limited extent, EnBW 

considers a dual rating to be appropriate. 

The ratings of the two largest agencies, Moody's (A3, outlook negative) and Standard & Poor's 

(A-, outlook stable), remain unchanged. Standard & Poor's has rated EnBW's credit standing 

since December 2000, Moody's since January 2002. 
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